Parkway Elementary

School-Based Decision Making Council Meeting

April 3, 2008

The Parkway Elementary School-Based Decision Making Council met on Thursday, April 3, 2008 at 2:35 p.m. in the school’s Math Lab.

Members Present included:  Michelle Buckley, Joan Cooke, Grace Jeffries, Elizabeth Lilley, and Carolyn Shepherd.
Agenda – Michelle Buckley made the motion to approve the agenda as prepared, and Elizabeth Lilley seconded it.

Minutes – The minutes from the March 6th meeting were reviewed. Joan Cooke asked that the minutes be amended to include the call to order time as 2:32 p.m.  Grace Jeffries made the motion to approve the minutes as amended, and Michelle Buckley seconded it.

Budget – The School Activity Account Budget was shared with the council.
Accelerated Math – The school-wide summary was shared with the council.  The council asked for clarification on the report…why do some classes have 0 objectives met?  Why is there such a discrepancy between the numbers of objectives met between classes?

FRYSC Services Report – The FRYSC Services Report was shared with the council detailing the number and type of services provided this school year.

District-wide Math Curriculum Map – The first grade map was shared and explained to the council.  The process by which it will be implemented on site was also shared with the council.

Response to Intervention – The council was informed of the progress to date on the RTI model to be piloted on site during the ’08-’09 school year.

Council By-Laws – The council was informed that the current by-laws regarding elections need to be amended to correspond with board policy to occur in the month of May.  Two of the seats will need to be advertised as two-year positions and one of the seats needs to be advertised as a one-year position. 

Principal’s Report – The council discussed faculty feedback on classroom placement for next year.  The consensus was that instruction would not be significantly impacted by the relocation of classrooms.


The council discussed the importance of reviewing council responsibilities in order to better direct colleague inquiries/concerns to the appropriate responder should the inquiry/concern not fall within council parameters.


Elizabeth Lilley motioned to adjourn the meeting at 4:00 p.m., and Grace Jeffries seconded it.

Next Meeting Date:  The Parkway Elementary Council SBDM Council will meet at the next regular meeting on Thursday, May 1st in the media center at 2:30 p.m.  Items to be addressed:  handbooks and textbook adoption.

Respectfully submitted,

Joan Cooke, Principal

Parkway Elementary School

